
 
Blessing of the Animals 

 
The Blessing of Animals is an outdoor worship service 
held each year at St. Luke’s School and Church.  This 
year the service will be on Friday, October 2 for our 
students in grades K2—2nd and Saturday, October 3 
for parishioners, students in grades 3rd—12th and the 
community around us.  
 
St. Luke’s Lower School:  Friday, October 2, 8:15 a.m. 
in front of the school on Japonica. 
St. Luke’s Church:  Saturday, October 3, 10:00 a.m.  
Please gather near the front doors of the Narthex 
facing Azalea Road. 
 
All people who love animals, along with pets and their 
human friends are invited to this service, which 
focuses on God’s gifts of animals, the natural world, 
and our responsibilities as stewards of God’s creation. 


